
 

 

23/11/2023 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

Notice of Industrial Action 

I wish to inform you that the Department of Education, Employers and Sectoral Bodies have been 

notified by the five teaching unions (INTO, NAHT, NASUWT, NEU and UTU) of their intention to call 

on their members to participate in strike action on Wednesday 29th November 2023. The unions 

have confirmed that the action will take place from 12 midnight until 12 noon on this date.  

  Arrangements for Loreto Grammar School on 29th November 2023 

Due to industrial action the school will be closed for students on the morning of Wednesday 29th 

November 2023 until 12 noon. 

Classes will resume from 12 noon until the end of the school day at 3.25pm. 

EA have informed schools that there will be no school transport service for 12noon. Students who 

are unable to attend from 12 noon, due the unavailability of school transport, can provide a note to 

this effect, and will then not be marked absent. 

Students who wish to have lunch in the school canteen on Wednesday 29th November 2023 will be 

asked to confirm this intention via their Form Teacher, no later than Monday 27th November 2023.  

School will open and full-day classes resume, as normal, on Thursday 30th November 2023.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Cullinan 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 


